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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
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personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DEPED ADVISORY NO. 317, S. 2013  
(International Conference on Language, Literature and Culture (ICLLC) 2013  

     
The International Conference on Language, Literature  and Culture (ICLLC) 2013 

which will be conducted by the College of Liberal Arts and Communication Graduate 
Studies of the De La Salle University (DLSU)-Dasmariñas, and the Alliance of 
Language and Literature Teachers (ALLT) on November 29-30, 2013 at the Parkroyal 
Hotel, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia which was announced through DepEd Advisory No. 
317, s. 2013 will be conducted for three days instead of two days. One day was added 
to its original schedule with a different venue.  

 
This Conference will be conducted on November 29-30, 2013 at the Parkroyal 

Hotel, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia and on December 1, 2013 at the First World Hotel, 
Genting Highlands, Malaysia. 
 

 More information may be inquired from: 
 

  Dr. Merlyn Lee 
  Director, College of Liberal Arts and Communication Graduate  
                       Studies  Association 
           De La Salle University-Dasmariñas   
  Dasmariñas, Cavite 
           Telephone No.: (046) 481-1900 local 3072 
  Mobile Phone No.: 0939-625-6506 
            Email Address: icllc2013@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Rhea/DA- ICLLC 2013  
0825/September 4, 2013   


